From: -

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox

Subject: Submission opposing Hills of Gold Wind farm - April Blackwell
Date: Saturday, 10 February 2024 6:09:31 PM

I have not received confirmation that my submission was received.
Enclose screen shots of submission.



| have been a resident of Nundle for
over 30 years, | have a number of
objections to the development
including the fact that I'm a cancer
sufferer and I'm concerned
regarding emergency access
through our one road in and out of
town during construction.

Also | was actively involved in gold
mining for a number of years and |
want point out that the area you call
Black Snake area and around Two
Mile Walk under hanging rock is
peppered with shafts, tunnels and
underground lakes. There are
tunnels traversing underground
either side of Devils Elbow, and it's

unknown how stable they are.|
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road would be expected to carry it
certainly seems advisable to
thoroughly investigate how this
would impact the road. | haven't
seen that the proponent has
investigated this or if the Mines
department have been consulted.
They of course would have
underground mapping of the whole
area|



| would like to reiterate the fact that
access to the town is unique in that
it is one road in one road out. It is
used for all the towns vital services.
To clog this up in the manner
proposed will have a huge effect on
the life and daily existence of the
occupants of this place. Thank you
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